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Cctober 14,1980

HDiCRANDLH FOR: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

FRON: Frank Schroeder Acting Director
Division of Safety Technology

SUBJECT: IMPLEMENTATION OF PCST-TMI REQUIP 3 ENTS - NUREG-0737

In response to your October 10,1980 request for reyfEi 65 the proposed
|

revision to the Post-TMI Recuirements Clarification Letter. I wish to support'

the recommendations of Boo Eaer in the enclosed note regarding Task II.K.2.13
;

and Task II.K.3.25. Unless there are technical reasons, not evident from

| the Clarification Letter package, to justify the inconsistencies noted by
i

Bob. I believe that the final package should be changed. It is unfortunate

! that these problems wre not identified before the Septester 5,1980 letter
|

|
went out, but I don't think that is a reason not to fix them now.

,

,

.

Frank Schroeder. Acting Director
Division of Safety Technology

i Enclosure:
' October 9,1980 note -
! R. Saer to Frank Schroeder
1 Distribution Copies:cc: E. Case Central Files or Docket Nos.50-289/50-390D. E s A PDRS. Hanaueri DST r/f
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